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Parish Website: http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com 
You can 

make your  
donations to 
the parish 
online with 

WeShare.  
It’s easy! 

Accessible from our 

parish website  

http://

stjosephwautoma. 

weconnect.com 
 

Thank you and God 

bless you for your 

continued support.   
The Miracle of the Loaves and Fishes. 

Great Day!   Lots of Fun had by All!  At St. Joseph’s Festival. 

http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com
http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com
http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com


St. Joseph Parish  

Mass Schedule & Intentions 
 

Saturday, July 25 

    4:00 P.M.    Dec. Theresa Elizabeth See 

                        by Kelly & Mary Schmid 

Sunday, July 26 

    8:00 A.M.   Dec. Danielle Belanger 

                        by Marge Walslager 

    9:30 A.M.   Dec. Clarence Walslager 

                        by Bill & Mary Constable 

  11:30 A.M.   Living and Deceased Members 

   (Spanish)    of St. Joseph Parish 

 

Monday, July 27  

    8:00 A.M.    Dec. Mary Ann Robertson 

                         by Jim & Helen Cook 

Tuesday, July 28 
    8:00 A.M. For the Intentions of the  

                         Hall / Filter Family 
   by Jim Filter 

Wednesday, July 29 
    8:00 A.M.   Dec. Peter & Lillian Yeska 

                        by Gary & Ileen Hudziak 

Thursday, July 30 
    8:00 A.M. Dec. Anton Wenzel 

                        by Anna Wenzel 

Friday, July 31 

    8:00 A.M.   Dec. Dr. Irving & Karen Wright 

                        by James & Lisa Wright 

 

Saturday, August 1 
    4:00 P.M. Dec. Joe Gomez 

                        by Kelly Gomez 

Sunday, August 2 

    8:00 A.M.   Dec. Patricia Bojko 

                        by Ernest Bojko 

    9:30 A.M. Living & Deceased Members  

                        of St. Joseph CCW 

  11:30 A.M. Living & Deceased Members  

   (Spanish) of St. Joseph Parish 

 

 

Our Lady of Fatima 

The week of July 26
th

 the Fatima Statute will be at 

the home of Millie Ueeck.  Please join her in your 

home praying for peace, at the request of Our Lady 

of Fatima. 

 

 

Financial Report 

 
                                 Week Ending     Year-to-Date 

Income (Actual)          7/18/15          7/1/14-7/18/15 
Envelopes $3,459.00 $8,600.50 

Basket 1,388.20 2,482.33 

Bldg. & Maintenance  10.00 40.00 

  Parking lot repairs  

  & computer upgrades 0.00 0.00 

Other 429.61 846.11 

Other – Scrip 0.00 400.00 

Other – from Raffle                                            0.00 

  Calendar Profit   

 Parish Festival         5,433.00 5,433.00 

 Total Income             $10,719.81 $17,801.94 

Use of Other Funds  0.00                   398.69 

Expenses (Actual) 

Parish Festival                 1,708.62               1,781.62 

Total Operating               3,591.55             13,303.83 

Expenses   

Over (Under) Cash      $  5,419.64           $  3,115.18 

 

Prayer Requests 
We have been asked to pray for: Cathy Bielmeier, 

John Fisher, Tom Egofske, Penny Doherty, Debbie 

Hitz, Deb Hickey, Cindy Martz, Fred Hau, Ann 

Thurber, Charles Fairfield, Ron Bollig, Jose Pabon, 

Dalton Freeman, Karen Harke, Charlotte Bleskey, 

Betsey Brust, Alice Rozek, Mark Tompkins, Vicki 

Dollar, Ernest Bojko, Gloria Reyes, Christina 

Morales, Jean Remy and Holly Maes Kallestad. 

Please keep them and anyone who suffers in any 

way, in your thoughts and prayers. 

 

Readings  

For the Week 
   Monday *Ex 32:15-24, 30-34 / Mt 13:31-35 

   Tuesday *Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9,28/ Mt 13:36-43 

   Wednesday *Ex 34:29-35/Jn 11:19-27  

or Lk 10:38-42 

   Thursday *Ex 40:16-21, 34-38 / Mt 13:47-53 

    Friday * Lv 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34b-37 

Mt 13:54-58 

    Saturday *Lv 25:1, 8-17 / Mt 14:1-12 

Next Sunday, August 2nd 

Exodus 16:2-4, 12-15 

Ephesians 4:17, 20-24 

John 6:24-35 

 



Liturgical Ministers 

August 1 & 2 

Servers 

   4:00 P.M.    Theresa Benz & Youth 

   8:00 A.M.   Anna & Ashley Caswell 

   9:30 A.M.   Lily & Lance Erdman 

11:30 A.M.   Victor & Miguel Barcenas 

                      Bryan Enriquez & Benjamin Rangel 

 

Lectors 

 

   4:00 P.M.    Phyllis Dollar & ___________ 

   8:00 A.M.   Helen Fisher & Aggie Heck 

   9:30 A.M.   Colleen Kasubaski & Patti Barkalow 

 11:30 A.M.   Cindy Loa & Juana Rangel 

 

Eucharistic Ministers 

 

   4:00 P.M. (H-T) Carol Rondou 

                        (H) Julie Vargas 

                        Karen Wenninger 

                        Sr. Virginia Pfaller 

                        _______________              

   8:00 A.M. (H-T) Dan Nowak 

 (H) Jeff Kasuboski 

 Therese Kasuboski 

 Diane Mrkvicka 

 Dan Mrkvicka 

 Jeanine Nowak 

   9:30 A.M.    (HT) Theresa Benz 

                        (H) Terry Martz 

 Ed Schroeder 

        Diane Ruhland 

                        Mark VandeCastle 

 Cindy Martz 

 11:30 A.M.    Sr. Pat Flanigan 

  Cindy Loa    

 

                    Hospitality Ministers 

 

    4:00 P.M. Kay Thompson 

                        Luke Thompson 

                        Dorothy Boedeker 

                        Barbara Przybylski 

    8:00 A.M.   Jim & Pat Kubasta          

   Bill & Mary Adams  

    9:30 A.M.   Keith Kasubaski & ___________ 

  11:30 A.M.   Raul & Rosa Rodriguez 

 

The Week Ahead 

At St. Joseph Church 
Monday, July 27 

   9:00 A.M.     Missions in Center 

   6:00 P.M.      CCW Meeting in Center 

   6:00 P.M.      Right to Life Meeting in Center  

Tuesday, July 28 
   8:00 A.M. Catholic Charities in the Center 

   9:00 A.M.     Prayer Shawl Meeting  

   6:00 P.M.      Choir Practice 

Thursday, July 30 
   9:00 A.M.  CCW Crafts Workshop in Hall 

Saturday, August 1 

   2:00 P.M.      Wedding Ceremony of 

                         Dan Dahlke & Molly Wakeley 

   3:00 P.M.     Confessions 

   4:00 P.M.      Mass  

Sunday, August 2 

   8:00 A.M.  Mass   

   9:30 A.M.     Mass   

 11:30 A.M.     Spanish Mass  

 

Congratulations to our 

July 21
st
   

                     Raffle Calendar Winners! 

     $60 – Kyle Brayton, Wautoma 
     $25 – Bob & Eleanor Krouse, Berlin 
     $25 – Caleb Olsen, Bell Buckle, TN 

     $25 – Dave Thomason, Wautoma 

     $25 – Joanne Hepp, Wauwatosa 

     $25 – John Reiser, Loves Park, IL 

     $25 – Vargas Family, Wautoma 

 

Thank you to all who support our parish by 

purchasing SCRIP cards, especially our Parish 

organizations (Knights of Columbus, CCW, etc.). 

This year, the profit from these cards will be 

reported monthly. Remember - Roundy’s cards are 

now available for reload. Call or see Jan for details 

on how to do this, 920-622-3891. 

SCRIP is sold after all Masses and in the office 

Tuesday through Friday mornings. 

 

                                              
Please keep in your prayers the family and repose of 

the soul of Lucille Junek, who passed away 

recently. May she and all of the faithful departed 

rest in peace. 

 

 



Help Support our Seminarians:  This year marks 

the ten year anniversary of the annual Seminarian 

Collection: Hope for the Future, Help them Today.  

In just one decade, we have seen 20 priests ordained 

who now serve the church.  This collection makes 

an impact!  You can help our seminarians by 

supporting their calling through the Seminarian 

Collection which will arrive in your mailbox this 

week.  Your donation provides tuition, room and 

board, insurance, a small stipend for our 

seminarians and support of the Office of Vocations 

which invites disciples to consider the priesthood. 

The total annual cost is nearly $1,000,000.  Next 

weekend our Diocese will kick off this annual 

collection.  Each year, we hope to be even more 

generous.  There is Hope for the Future.  Let us 

Help them Today. To make your gift today, visit 

www.catholicfoundationgb.org/give. 

 

Children’s Worship Bulletins 

Age appropriate (ages 3-6 and ages 7-12) activity 

sheets, generously provided by our CCW ladies, are 

available on the shelf under the Youth bulletin 

board at the northwest corner of the church. These 

sheets incorporate the Sunday readings into simple 

learning lessons and fun activities for the kids. 

Parishioners and visitors – please feel free to take 

them for your children or grandchildren. 

 

 Thank You One and All 

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts, for all the 

volunteers that helped in all areas of the Festival. 

Thank you Fr. David for all your support from the 

planning, up to the help with taking things down 

and cleaning up. Thank you to the Cervantes and 

their crew, for making the delicious burritos. To the 

Knights of Columbus and their wives, we couldn’t 

have done it without you. Everyone pitched in to 

help clean, paint, pull weeds and anything else to 

make our church and grounds look nice for the 

Festival. Even if you think it was something small, 

it all helped!   Festival Co-Chairs, Dan & Diane 

 

Our 2016 Raffle Calendars continue to be on sale 

in church after the weekend Masses, or in the Parish 

Office during regular business hours. The calendars 

make wonderful gifts for any occasion. There are 

daily chances to win $60 or $25 and they only cost 

$20! Thank you for supporting our fundraiser, and 

good luck to all those who participate!  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Effective August 1

st
, Patti Barkalow will be the new 

Coordinator of Lectors. She will be responsible for 

training new lectors as well as encouraging 

members of the community to take on this ministry. 

There is a list of lectors, their phone numbers and 

the Mass at which they lector. Please take a copy, if 

you have not already done so. The list will make it 

easier for you to find a substitute. 

 

Give Us This Day subscribers can pick up their 

new issue in the Family Room. 

 
Thank you to our volunteers, Kelly Schmid and 

Gene Kapitanski, for helping with the waxing of the 

floor in the Hall. You really made it shine!  

 

Please watch for an announcement for a follow 

up meeting for the Festival, to be held soon. Write 

down those suggestions for next year, and bring 

them to the meeting to share and discuss with 

others. 

 

St. Paul Parish Festival in Plainfield, will be held 

on Saturday, August 1
st
 and Sunday August 2

nd
. 

There is a 5K & 10K race on Saturday and a Polka 

Mass at 4:00 P.M. On Sunday morning at 10:00 

A.M. there is another Polka Mass.  Following Mass  

(11:00 A.M.) they will begin serving a Charcoal 

Chicken Dinner. Bingo sessions are on Saturday at 

6:30 P.M. and Sunday at 1:00 P.M. For additional 

information about the Festival or to purchase 

Chicken Dinner tickets or raffle tickets, please call 

the Parish office at 715-335-4314 or go to 

www.saintpaulplainfield.com  There are also 

posters by the entrances in church. 

 

BOUTIQUE MEETING 

There will be an informational meeting on Monday 

evening, July 27th in the Center at 6:00.  We will be 

making plans for the Boutique and Luncheon tickets 

will be available for pick-up. Any questions or 

additional information call Nancy at 787-2455. 

 

Confessions this coming Saturday 

Confessions on Saturday, August 1
st
 will be from 

3:00-3:30 P.M., due to a wedding in the afternoon. 



Bishop’s Appeal Update 

We are still exceeding it!  As of July 14
th

, 180 

people have contributed $19,559.00 in cash and 

$9,710.00 in pledges for a total of $29,269.00; 

which means we have gone $3,824.00 OVER our 

goal of $25,445.00!  What a great parish family!   

Thank you all again so much for your gifts to the 

Bishop’s Appeal, and for your support of our St. 

Joseph Parish which is helped in many ways by the 

Bishop’s Appeal. 

 

Parish Festival Thank You 

I am sure that everyone would agree that our Parish 

Festival last Sunday was a wonderful success!  A 

lot of hard work went into the planning of the 

festival and we want to thank EVERYONE who 

had anything to do with making it happen—all the 

way from our sponsors, to the people and 

organizations who contributed money or materials, 

to the people who attended the planning meetings, 

to the people who worked at the festival, to the 

people who simply came and enjoyed themselves.  

We also need to thank God for answering our 

prayers and providing us with a picture-perfect day.   

 

Two people though deserve special credit and 

recognition for making our festival happen—Dan 

and Diane Mrkvicka!  If it was not for them I don’t 

think we would have had a festival.  They certainly 

deserve our heartfelt thanks for putting so much of 

themselves into this event and providing the 

leadership and direction that it required.  They have 

truly been a wonderful blessing.  Our Parish 

Festival is another example of what a great parish 

family we truly have and the good things we can 

accomplish when we work together.   Thank you 

once again to EVERYONE who was involved in 

our festival in any way.   

May God richly bless you always! 

Fr. David 

 

Lost and Found—Cell Phone 

A cell phone was found at the Parish Festival.  

Please contact the parish office if you think it 

belongs to you. 

 

Check out the St. Joseph Parish website at: 

http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com or email us 

at sjcc@centurytel.net 

 

WeShare 

We thank every one of you for your continued 

financial support of our parish.  Please know that 

you can also make donations online, either one-time 

or continuous, through the WeShare program 

which is accessible from our parish website—

http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com. Thank 

you and God bless you for your continued support.   

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
 

We hope everyone is enjoying this beautiful 
summer. Today, is a special day to honor parents, 
National Parents Day. It is a time to celebrate the 
family structure and family values. The best way to 
show your parents how much they are loved and 
appreciated is by spending time with them and 
doing something fun.  
 
To save on postage, our Religious Education 
Registration Packets for the 2015-16 school year 
will once again be available to be picked up in the 
back of church. Please watch for them in August.  
 
A heartfelt thank you to our youth for helping with 
the games at our parish festival. We are grateful to 
them for taking time out of their busy schedule to 
be a part of our church family. 
        
Blessings to you! 
Coordinators of Religious Education 
 
Therese Kasuboski (Pre-School-5th Grades)       
Paula Caswell (6th-11th Grades) 
 

 

Anyone who took home a yard sign to advertise for 

the Festival, please return it to church.  There will 

be a box in the back of church to put them in. We 

hope to use them again next year. Thank you. 

 

St. Catherine of Siena in Ripon will be having a 

Rummage Sale, beginning on Wednesday July 29
th

 

through Saturday August 1
st
. Times vary each day 

so check the poster on the bulletin board in the back 

of church. 

 



Actualización de Colecta Anual 
 

Nosotros aún lo estamos superando! A partir del 

14 de julio, 180 personas han contribuido con 

$19,559.00 en efectivo y $9,710.00 en promesas 

para un total de $29,269.00; lo que significa que 

hemos contribuido $3,824.00 más a nuestra meta de 

$25,445.00!  Lo que una familia parroquial gran! 

Muchas gracias otra vez por tus dones a la Colecta 

Anual y por su apoyo a nuestra parroquia de San 

José que es ayudado por la Colecta Anual de 

muchas maneras. 

 

Perdido y encontrado- teléfono celular 

Se encontró un teléfono celular en el Festival de la 

Parroquia. Por favor contacte la oficina parroquial si 

usted piensa que le pertenece. 

 

                 BANDA DE MARIACHI                                                                   

La colección de fin de semana pasado para la banda 

de Mariachi recaudó $74.15. Esto lleva el total hasta 

$1019.96. Gracias por su generosidad! 

 

WeShare 

Agradecemos a cada uno de ustedes por su continuo 

apoyo financiero de nuestra parroquia. Por favor, 

saber que también puedes hacer donaciones en 

línea, ya sea única o continua, a través del programa 

WeShare que es accesible desde la Página Web de 

nuestra parroquia -

http://stjosephwautoma.weconnect.com.  

Gracias y que Dios te bendigan por tu apoyo. 

 

Gracias desde el fondo de nuestros corazones, para 

todos los voluntarios que ayudaron en todas las 

áreas del Festival. Padre David gracias por todo su 

apoyo desde la planificación hasta la ayuda con 

derribar cosas y limpiando. Gracias a la Cervantes y 

de ayudantes, para hacer los deliciosos burritos. A 

los caballeros de Colón y a sus esposas, nosotros no 

podríamos haberlo hecho sin ti. Todo el mundo 

lanzó ayuda limpio, pintura, tire las malas hierbas y 

cualquier otra cosa para hacer de nuestra iglesia y 

terrenos vean bien para el Festival. Incluso si usted 

piensa que fue algo pequeño, todo ayuda! Gracias a 

todos, otra vez.  

Festivales copresidentes, Dan & Diane 

Festival de la Parroquia Gracias 
Estoy seguro que todos estarían de acuerdo que 

nuestro Festival de la Parroquia el domingo pasado 

fue un gran éxito! Fue un montón de trabajo duro en 

la planificación de la fiesta y queremos agradecer A 

TODOS los que tuvieron algo que ver con lo que 

sucede, todo el camino de nuestros patrocinadores, 

a las personas y organizaciones que han contribuido 

dinero o materiales, a las personas que asistieron a 

las reuniones de planificación, a la gente que trabajó 

en el festival, a la gente que simplemente vino y 

disfrutaron. También tenemos que agradecer a Dios 

por contestar nuestras oraciones y nos proporciona 

un perfecto día. 

 

Dos personas aunque merecen especial crédito y 

reconocimiento para hacer nuestro festival ocurrir 

— Dan y Diane Mrkvicka! Si no fuera por ellos no 

creo que hubiera tenido un festival. Merecen sin 

duda nuestro profundo agradecimiento por poner 

tanto de sí mismos en este evento y proporcionar el 

liderazgo y la dirección en la que requiere. 

Realmente han sido una bendición maravillosa. 

Nuestro Festival de la parroquia es otro ejemplo de 

qué parroquia una gran familia que verdaderamente 

tenemos y las cosas buenas que podemos lograr 

cuando trabajamos juntos. Gracias una vez más A 

TODOS los que ha participado en nuestro festival 

de ninguna manera. 

Pueden Dios ricamente los bendiga siempre! 

Padre David 

 

Santa Catalina de Siena en Ripon va a tener una 

venta de objetos usados, a partir del miércoles 29 de 

julio hasta el sábado 1 de agosto. Tiempos de variar 

cada día así que compruebe el cartel en el tablón de 

la parte posterior de la iglesia. 

 

Nuestros calendarios de rifa 2016 siguen a la 

venta en la iglesia después de las Misas de fin de 

semana, o en la oficina parroquial durante horas de 

oficina regulares. Los calendarios hacen 

maravillosos regalos para cualquier ocasión. Hay 

oportunidades diarias para ganar $60 o $25 y 

cuestan sólo $20! Gracias por apoyar nuestra 

recaudación de fondos, y buena suerte a todos los 

que participan!       



August   2, 2015     Taken 
August  9,  2015     Taken 
August 16, 2015     Taken 
August 23, 2015     Taken 

August      30,2015  OPEN 
September 6, 2015  OPEN 
September 13, 2015  Taken 
September 20, 2015  Taken 

HERE ARE THE CURRENT SCHEDULED COVER SPONSORSHIP DATES 

More Good 

Times at the 

Festival! 




